

Welcome to the latest THORL newsletter.

PDF Version available on the THORL website. HERE

In this newsletter:

Round 3 Race Results Round 4 of the 2016/17 season. AFX in the UK. Swindon Swapmeet

Race Results - THORL Round 3 – 4th December @ FLBT, Wilts.

Early December, Four Lane Black Top were the hosts for Round 3, with the AFX/BSTS track laid atop their brand new modular 1/32nd track.



The Winners for the day were:

Formula HO: Tony Mills
AFX Le Mans: Tony Baldock
Sports Prototype: Tony Baldock
GT Jet: Tony Baldock
Top Junior: Henry Townsend

Concours Winners: Jim Saunders, Alan Twiddy, Deane Walpole & Carol Norris.

All the results tables, and links to all the pictures can be found on the THORL website: HERE.

THORL Round 4 – January 29th @ HO North Kent, Orpington, Kent.

HONK (HO North Kent) will be hosting Round 4 of the THORL season at The Landway, Orpington, Kent.

All equipment can be provided for racers of all ages and abilities.

Directions and more are available on the website, and on our Facebook event page.

https://www.facebook.com/events/119415401880495/



AFX Racemasters in the UK

AFX stock has now reached Europe, and there are some retailers in the UK.

TJD in Dartford have the full range on their site.

(http://www.tjdmodels.com/horizon-afx-c-411 438.html)

Items are showing on the distributors website, Horizon.de and your local hobby shop / Horizon dealer may be able to order stock from them. Amongst others, independent hobby shops in Bath and Sussex have been able to get items in.

They will be at full retail price, but for the first time in many years, AFX can be bought new in the UK. The new Holographic Pit Stop has just been launched in the US, and should be available in Europe around spring time. http://afxracing.com/products/pit-stop-holographic-theater

Swindon Swapmeet – 8 Jan 2017

The annual Swindon Swapmeet is being held at the Oasis Leisure Park, Swindon, Wilts.

HO will be in the form of a 4 lane AFX track, and Tony Stacey will be along with his HO stall.

A few other vendors may have some HO cars amongst all the other goodies at one of the largest Slot car events of the year.



Andy and Marc wish you a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

More details of our events are available on the website and on our <u>Facebook Page</u>.

News, information, and the latest results can be found on the <u>THORL</u> website.

Links to other HO Clubs and Organisations can be found in the LINKS page of the website.

If you would like to be involved with THORL or would like more information or advice on HO Scale Slot cars, please get in touch.

We hope that you have enjoyed reading this newsletter, but if you would prefer not to receive e-mails from THORL, please reply to with 'No Thanks' as the subject. www.thorl.co.uk